
FREMONT LINEAR PARK

“OPENING THE STREETS”

COMMUNITY SURVEY

TAKE SURVEY ONLINE

Your Input is Valuable!
Scan QR to take ONLINE

survey OR take MAILER

survey on back and drop it

off at Hillsborough

Educational Foundation!  

Type this URL into your browser to

access: tampa.gov/CRAs/West-Tampa

306 E Jackson St 
Tampa, FL, 33602 



Help Tampa Community Redevelopment Agency

(Tampa CRA) determine if the West Tampa community

supports the reopening of the following streets: West

Palmetto Street, West Cherry Street, West Pine Street,

and West Walnut Street located within the West Tampa

Community Redevelopment Area boundaries. 

TAKE THE SURVEY ONLINE OR 
SHARE YOUR PREFERENCE HERE!

DROP OFF THIS MAILER BY 7/31/24 TO:
Hillsborough Education Foundation

2306 N. Howard Avenue, Tampa Fl, 33607

Monday-Thursday 8am to 5pm, Friday 8am-1pm
 

“Strengthening Communities, it is what we do!”

Please check one:   YES            NO 

DO YOU BELIEVE REOPENING THE STREETS AROUND FREMONT LINEAR PARK

WOULD BENEFIT THE COMMUNITY?

For more information, you may contact Brenda Thrower at Brenda.Thrower@tampagov.net or by phone at 813-274-7917.  Para
información en español, comuníquese con Maribel Garrett por email maribel.garrett@tampa.gov o llamando al (813) 557-9545.

tampacras tampacras (813) 274-7917

mailto:maribel.garrett@tampa.gov

